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David Sweatman;

Tiverton Eastern Urban Extension - Second Consultation

Members of Sampford Peverell Parish Council have discussed the development proposals contained within the EUE
document and are unanimous in their concern about the potential volume of traffic that will pass through the village
of Sampford Peverell (also Halberton) if any construction works are permitted to begin before the provision of local
road infrastructure. It is considered that the link with the A361 must be in place as an initial step. This would also
overcome traffic problems that would otherwise be experienced by Blundell’s School.

Members also expressed the need to provide for primary education and secondary education at a very early stage in

he development.

M 1 Aspray

Clerk to Sampford Peverell Parish Council
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